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Lynne Baldwin

From: Mundy, Ben - Oxfordshire County Council <Ben.Mundy@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 March 2024 12:20

To: DC Support; Michael Sackey

Cc: Transport CDC Minor

Subject: 24/00398/NMA Banbury 200, Southam Road, Banbury, OX16 2FW

Hi Michael, 

I have looked over the planning application above and have the following comments: 
_________________
Planning Application: 24/00398/NMA
Location: Banbury 200, Southam Road, Banbury, OX16 2FW
Description: Change the external layout of the van storage bays (proposed as non-material 
amendment to 21/04157/F)
Planning Officer: Michael Sackey
_________________

Recommendation 

Oxfordshire County Council, as the Local Highways Authority, notify the District Planning Authority 
that they do not object to the granting of planning permission.

Comments

Having assessed the plans, this proposal is unlikely to have any significant impact to the local 
highway network in safety or traffic terms. Therefore, OCC do not object to the granting of 
planning permission. 

If you would like to discuss this application further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards

Ben Mundy
Transport Development Officer
Transport Development Management: Cherwell, West Oxfordshire and Oxford City
Oxfordshire County Council
Environment and Place
Growth and Place
Mobile: 07546760693
Email: Ben.Mundy@oxfordshire.gov.uk
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